
From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 07 June 2020 17:28
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application comment was submitted for P194418/F

The following is a comment on application 'P194418/F' by 'Francis Westerman'

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment:

Should not be allowed as overdevelopment, inapropriate for the area, light pollution from the 
existing facilities are shocking this would increase.
Bleathwood lane will not cope with the increase in traffic.
No benefit to Herefordshire whatsoever.
Development not in line with existing neighbourhood plan

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Francis 
Last name: Westerman

Telephone: [Response - Telephone]
Email:|

Postcode: SY84LR 
Address: Ledwyche Orchard 
Bleathwood

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider: Mandatory to turn right out of the development, 
towards the A 456, both during construction , & when compleye

Link Id:
https://www.herefordshire.qov.uk/info/200142/planninq services/planninq application search/deta
ils?id=194418


